
Hi,  

I'm just another Portland resident urging you to reject the Pembina request to rezone the area 
near Terminal 6. I'm sure you've heard a zillion reasons why other residents are opposing this 
change, and I agree with most of them, though I especially agree with those who are claiming 
that it sets an undesirable precedent and runs counter to our city's often touted goal of 
contributing to climate action and a future of cleaner energy. Of course, we have all benefited 
from fossil fuels and continue to rely on them, but a cleaner future will never come if we keep 
investing in and supporting the same fossil fuel sources that got us into our current climate crisis. 
In a small way, a vote to rezone is a vote to continue down this path.  

Thank you for your service, 

Ty Adams 
5523 NE Simpson St.  
Ty Adams <tyadams@gmail.com> 


